
2022-2023 Membership Services Report 

First off, congrats to all on a great season. 

I processed over 184 releases to start the 2022-2023 season – which meant a lot of back and 
forth with parents/players, association presidents and membership services.  Thanks to 
everyone for their patience.  

We will be using an updated release form for this season.  Please ensure your coaches are using 
the updated one and that it is completely filled out as it is the only one I will be accepting.  I put 
it in BASECAMP and it is also on the Ringette Ontario and WRRA websites.  We are hopeful that 
this will alleviate some of the back and forth.   

If anyone has suggestions to improve the process, would love to hear from you. 

Regards, 
Elly Simpson  

Membership Services Western Region 

 


